
Moving Past the Struggle
I have written many blogs, and for the most part, I talk about
the opportunities in the marketplace, the people, the freedom,
the places, and the experiences of being an entrepreneur.
Rarely  have  I  discussed  the  struggle  and  how  being  an
entrepreneur can be downright difficult at times. This is part
of the environment that you take up when you choose or, for
some, are forced into this path. The allure of the business
owner draws you in, but are you prepared for the reality that
will inevitably follow?

Ben  Horowitz,  with  the  venture  capital  firm  Andreessen
Horowitz, reminded me of this in his recent blog entitled “The
Struggle.”

How Do You Get Great Ideas?
Many of us out there hold a strong aversion and distaste for
meetings. You have heard it before, or possibly even said it
yourself: “We do nothing but have meetings around here, so how
am I to get any work done?” Why do we have such negative
feelings in regards to getting a group of people together to
discuss issues and create solutions to move forward?

I believe strongly in the power of the group and think it is
vital to bring people together to create the best ideas. If
you have read this blog for any amount of time, you have seen
me discuss my belief in collective intelligence, an ideal I
trust in so much that I even started a mutual fund managed
around the philosophy.
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